


















From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: Letter Comment on proposed GR 41 and proposed amended CR 39
Date: Wednesday, December 29, 2021 2:38:24 PM
Attachments: WSSC Clerk Rules Comment-KCSC.pdf

 
 

From: Rogers, Jim [mailto:Jim.Rogers@kingcounty.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 29, 2021 2:18 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Cc: O'Donnell, Sean <Sean.ODonnell@kingcounty.gov>
Subject: Letter Comment on proposed GR 41 and proposed amended CR 39
 
External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State
Courts Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are
expecting the email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you
are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the
incident.

 

Dear Clerk of the Court,
 
Please accept this letter comment to the proposed rule GR 41 and proposed amended rule CR
39.  You hopefully will receive the mail version shortly, but with the uncertainty of mail in
light of the snowstorms, we send this electronically as well. 
 
Please forward a copy of this to Chief Justice Gonzalez, and the chairs of the Rules
Committee, Justices Yu and Johnson.
 
Happy New Year. 
 
James (Jim) E. Rogers
Presiding Judge, King County Superior Court
King County Courthouse
206-477-1597
jim.rogers@kingcounty.gov
https://www.kingcounty.gov/courts/superior-court.aspx
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